
 

  Call for Presenters  
 

The Arizona School Resource Officer Association (ASROA) is currently accepting training 

proposals for the state conference to be held June 16th to 19th, 2025, at We Ko Pa Casino 

Resort in Fort McDowell, Arizona. 

ASROA is looking for Presenters to provide high quality training to school-based Law 

Enforcement Officers, School Administrators, School Safety Personnel, and Education 

Stakeholders. 

ASROA is looking for training sessions that are engaging for participants, offer information on 

current trends in schools, and present new skills.   

ASROA training sessions need to be designed to provide attendees with information-packed 

learning sessions for not only SROs, but also School Administrators, School Safety 

Personnel, and Education Stakeholders. 

Training sessions will not be utilized to promote products or services. Exhibitors, please 

contact Fred Pera at Exhibitors@asroa.org regarding the opportunities to participate in the 

ASROA School Safety Conference. 

Submissions 

• Complete the entire form. Incomplete forms will not be accepted. 

• Separate forms are needed for each session proposed. 

• Include length of presentation/training.  Training sessions are 60 or 90 minutes. 

• No stipend will be provided.  The Presenter will pay travel expenses.  

• AV Equipment (projector and screen) provided. Wi-Fi will not be provided. 

Deadline for Submissions 

Call for Presenter submissions will be accepted through February 15th, 2025. 

Invitations will be extended to Presenters by March 15th, 2025.  

Please direct any questions to ASROA Training Coordinator,  

Lisa Hale at LHale@asroa.org        
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